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Senator PAYNE-May I ask a couple of questions, first of all, about the last two 

COAG meetings in 2009? the July meeting held in Darwin and the December 

meeting held in Brisbane. Can you advise the committee the total cost of the 

federal government for the Darwin meeting? 

Dr Grimes-I do not have those figures available right here, but we might see if 

there is an officer who may have those figures for you. We will have to take those 

questions on notice. 

Answer:  

Please see the response to question PM48a.  

  


